
 
 
 
May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
College Fund Contribution 2023/2024 
 
At Wellington College we provide an excellent range of opportunities for our pupils both in 
and out of the classroom.   
 
We are dependent on parental contributions to the College Fund to continue to provide these 
opportunities.  For the school year 2023/2024 we have maintained the contribution required 
at £60 for each child in the family - indeed the College is grateful to some parents who 
contribute more than the requested amount.  
 
The College Fund is used to: 

- Subsidise transport, equipment and coaching support for sports and musical activities; 
- Support the wide range of clubs and activities we offer, including the College library, 

and provide materials and costs for events outside the school day; 
- Add to our ICT resources and licensing to boost learning experiences both in the 

classroom and at home; 
- Purchase materials and enrich the curriculum in practical subjects including Home 

Economics, Art and Technology & Design. 
- Provide insurance cover for all pupils during Games and other activities through 

registration with the IRFU and other sports bodies. 
 

We ask that you pay your College Fund through standing order or bank transfer.  Listed with 
the admissions paperwork are forms for both payment options.  Please complete the relevant 
form for your preferred payment method and return to the College by email to 
admissions@wellington.belfast.ni.sch.uk Paying through standing order means your monthly 
payments will stay the same for the duration of your child’s stay in Wellington, that is £5.00 
per calendar month per child.   
 
 

With thanks on behalf of the College for your support in this matter, your contribution will 
make a real difference to our work and the opportunities we are able to offer each child.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr D Castles 
Principal  
 


